
Welcome to St. Mary’s 
The church will be open for private prayer on Sundays between 12 and 4pm. 
It will not be open on Sunday July 5th, but will be open on Sunday July 12th 

and future Sundays. For now, services will remain on Zoom.

You are very welcome to enjoy this special place to sit quietly, collect your 
thoughts, pray, or give thanks or seek comfort in these still challenging times

We have carried out a risk assesment provided by the Church of England, but
for everyone’s safety please follow current NHS guidance as well as these 
simple rules

• Do not come in if you think you might have COVID-19 or have 
recently come into contact with someone who has

• Stay two metres apart at all times from anyone not in your 
household

• Use the hand sanitiser provided before you enter and leave, and 
once you have shut the mesh doors behind you 

• Please note that there is no lavatory or hand washing available in 
the church

• Not all areas of the church are open, but there is room to sit in the
pews on the south side of the church. Remember 2m/6ft 
distance !

• Please take a ‘post it’ note from the table and leave it where you 
sit so others know where not to sit

• Do not touch any other items or surfaces 

Feel free to contact any member of the Ministry Team for any pastoral 
matters, or the Churchwarden on 01449 711816 for anything related to the 
building


